
STEM STUDY TRIP TO SOUTH KOREA 

30 students from S3 to S4 visited South Korea from 12 April to 16 April 2019 to investigate the 

STEM development and culture of the country. The trip offered a wide range of activities, 

including understanding sewage treatment at Everland Environmental Academy, learning about 

science at the Seoul Science Centre and viewing the design of a tidal power station at Sihwa Lake. 

Students could even enjoy immersive video games created with virtual reality or augmented reality 

technology. They combined learning with entertainment to make it more interesting. Also, the trip 

consisted of sessions about Korean culture, such as making kimchi and trying out K-pop dances. 

Not only could the trip broaden students’ horizons, it also inspire them to think about the 

opportunities and challenges when it comes to investing in science and innovation in Hong Kong.  



 



 



 


